METRO RAIL EXPANSION PROJECT

NFTA invites the public to participate in the scoping process and provide comments on the Metro Rail Expansion project.





Submit comments online:

www.NFTAMetroRailExpansion.com railx@nfta.com

Mail comments to:

Metro Rail Expansion Project Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority 181 Ellicott Street Buffalo, NY 14203

SCOPING MEETING

February 12, 2019 | 5:00 - 7:00 PM Formal Presentation at 5:30 PM Sweet Home Middle School 4150 Maple Road, Amherst, NY

Comments received by March 10, at the meeting, online, or by mail, will be considered and summarized in the Project Scoping Document, which will be posted on the project website www.NFTAMetroRailExpansion.com



WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!